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August 9, 2022 
 
 
Re:  ISRB Protection Class Change for Hidden Springs, Neville Ranch/Cartwright Ranch and the Dry 
Creek Valley – Boise Idaho 83714  
  
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
The ISRB protection class for the above named areas is changing due to the recent implementation 
of a contract for service with the Eagle Fire District.  This contract for service provided funding for full-
time staffing of Eagle Fire Station 5, and the above named areas are all within the response area of 
this station.  The station officially opened on June 15, 2022.  Please see the information below for 
ISRB rating parameters.   
 
From Scott Buck, Eagle Fire, Deputy Chief and Fire Marshal 

• The evaluation for the Hidden Springs Fire Station has been completed. Below is the break out for the classification for 
insurance purposes.  

• Homes and Businesses with a fire hydrant located within 1,000 feet of the fire hydrant and within 5 miles from the Hidden 
Springs/ Eagle Station 5 Fire Station will be a class 3 protection class. 

• Homes and Businesses with a fire hydrant located within 1,000 of the fire hydrant and 5-7 miles from the Hidden Springs / 
Eagle Station 5 Fire Station will be a Class 3W protection class. 

• Homes with no hydrant located within 1,000 feet and within 5 miles of the Hidden Springs / Eagle Station 5 will be a Class 8 
protection class. 

• Businesses with no hydrant located within 1,000 feet and within 5 miles of the Hidden Springs / Eagle Station 5 will be a Class 
9 protection class. 

• Homes and Businesses with no hydrant located within 1,000 feet and between 5 to 10 of the Hidden Springs / Eagle Station 5 
will be a Class 9 protection class 

• Anything over 10 miles to a fire station will be a Class 10 fire protection class. 

• The Idaho Survey and Rating Bureau has an effective date of October 1, 2022.  

If you have further questions please do not hesitate to contact the North Ada County Fire & Rescue 
Administration office at (208) 375-0906 or e-mail info@nacfire.org  
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